
Week of November 19, 2018 

                                                   

 

 NOVEMBER  
 
Tue 11/27   LLE Book Fair for CRS students 
                   Parent-Teach Conf 12:30 dismissal 
Wed 11/28  LLE Book Fair for LLE students 
                   Parent-Teacher Conf 12:30 dismissal 
Fri 11/30     5th/6th Grade Dance, DMS 7:00 pm 

 

DECEMBER  
Tue 12/4     No Homework Night 
                   PTO Chipotle Fundraiser 4 to 8 pm 
             Christmas Tree Lighting 7:30 pm, Duck Pond 
Wed 12/5   Sports with Stokes Enrichment Make-up 
Thur 12/6   Enrichment Make-up 
Fri 12/7      LLE Winter Concert 1:30 pm 
Mon 12/10   Preschool Open House, CRS 3:30 pm 
12/10-12/12 Kindergarten Registration 
Tue 12/11    BOE Meeting 7:00 pm LLE media center 
Thu 12/13   DMS Winter Concert 1:00 pm/7:00 pm 
Fri 12/14     CRS Winter Concert 1:30pm 
Wed 12/19  Preschool Winter Show 9:00 am 
Fri 12/21     Early Dismissal 12:30 pm 
12/24 – 1/1  School closed - HOLIDAY RECESS 
 
 

 Annual 5th/6th Grade Dance, 
November 30, 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm, 
at DMS.  Help your children make 
lasting memories with an evening 

filled with music, dancing and fun!  Please sign your 
children up at MySchoolAnywhere.com now. 
 
 
 

 
Presidents’ Corner 
 
  

Hope you all had a nice Thanksgiving with friends and 
family! Welcome back as we approach the last month 
in the year!!! This week parents will attend the parent-
teacher conferences to learn how your children are 
doing and the PTO Book Fairs will be held during the 
Parent Conferences so you can conveniently shop while 
you wait for your conference time.   The Book Fair will 
remain open until 5pm! Can’t make it to the Book Fair- 
no worries, you can send your child in with money as 
each grade in CRS (except Pre-K) and LLE will have an 
opportunity to attend the Book Fair during school 
hours.  We close out the week with our 5th/6th grade 
dance at DMS! Remember to get your child’s ticket in 
advance to the dance at myschoolanywhere.com.   
 
     As a reminder, our committees such as 
International Day, 5K, Lunar New Year, Spring 
Fundraiser and many more can always use your 
volunteer time (no matter how big or small)!!!!  So don’t 
hesitate to get involved!   
 
     As always, check the PTO website for news and 
announcements and feel free to email us 
at president@demarestpto.com for opportunities to 
volunteer, ideas, or questions.   
 
Have a fantastic week!  
Lorna and Sara  
 
 
 
 



 
The annual LLE book fair will be 
held on Tuesday November 27th for 
the students from CRS and 
Wednesday November 28th for the 
students from LLE. Pre-K can 
attend either day after class with 

the parent/guardian. 
We will also be holding a raffle. Please encourage 
your child to read each night and fill out an index 
card listing the name of the book, the author, your 
child’s name and grade/class. There will be a winner 
for the most entries at a student level, class level 
and grade level. Winners will receive gift 
certificates for books. We look forward to seeing 
you all at the book fair! 
 

 
School spirit tastes great. 
Come to Chipotle in Closter on 
Tuesday December 4, 4:00-8:00 
pm. Tell the cashier you are 
supporting the Demarest PTO to 
make sure that 33% of the 

proceeds are donated. 
 
Looking for a holiday gift?  Place your orders on the 
www.MySchoolAnywhere.com store so your 
Demarest spirit is on for the holidays!. 
  
 

    To keep aware of 
PTO happenings including these newsletters, 
please check into our website frequently at 
www.demarestpto.org. Follow and like us on 
Facebook at Demarest PTO and Demarest 07627 
and on Instagram. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Come be part of International 
Heritage Day! 

Always a highlight of our school year, International 
Heritage Day (IHD) celebrates the diversity of our 
community. Various countries are represented each 
year by families wanting to share world cultures with 
our kids through food, games and activities. The date 
for IHD 2019 is Saturday March 16. If you are 
interested in representing a country or volunteering to 
help a country, please let us know by emailing us at: 
naomihertz@gmail.com. The first parent meeting will 
be held at CRS (County Road School) on Tuesday, 
December 11, at 5 pm . If you want to participate, but 
can’t attend the meeting or have any questions, please 
email us at naomihertz@gmail.com. 

 

 Demarest Menorah Lighting, 
December 2, 7:00 pm.  Celebrate Hanukkah at the 
Demarest Duck Pond Gazebo. 
 

 
 Demarest Christmas Tree Lighting 
Celebration, December 4, 7:30 pm, 
Demarest Duck Pond. Join Santa and 
his friends light up the Christmas Tree 
downtown and enjoy music and some hot 
cocoa and treats. 

 
 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 
MARCH 22, 2019 
@ MONTAMMY 

GOLF CLUB 
 



 

 
New members can always join the PTO at 
join.myschoolanywhere.com.  Use the join code 
demarestpto and purchase a family membership. 
 
 
 

 

Supermarket Gift 
 Cards are available for purchase. When you buy 
Shop Rite or Stop & Shop gift cards from the PTO, 
you get the full value of the card, PLUS 5% of your 
purchase is placed in a personal family account for 
your child’s 6th and 8th grade trips. The link to 
purchase cards can be found here 
https://demarestpto.org/2016/06/07/supermarket-
gift-cards/.  Questions?  Contact 
supermarketgiftcards@demarestpto.org 
 
 

Got news? 

If you have something to contribute to the 
newsletter, please send your information to 
ptonews@demarestpto.org. Approved news 
received by Friday will be published in the following 
week’s newsletter. 
 
 

 


